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We are so excited with what the Lord is doing at our work place. As we mentioned in our last
letter, we have a new office downtown for our cleaning business. LaShoron has started
Young Women’s Bible Study which is held every Tuesday after work. They are studying a
book written by Precept Ministries on “how to have a REAL, authentic, genuine relationship
with God”. They will study this for six weeks.
I marvel that these women come after a long day of work to learn about our Heavenly
Father. The sweet thing is that some of them are from different ethnic groups (praise God). I
am reminded that in heaven there will be all nations, tongues, and tribes whom Christ has
redeemed.
A woman told me that it was unheard of that an employer would let the Bible be taught at
the workplace. She was rejoicing, and I was rejoicing with her. The Gospel is for everyone.

I thank my God for your partnership in the Gospel of Jesus Christ who loved us and washed
our sins away with His blood. GLORY TO HIS NAME. 

I am still planning on going back into the prisons, and the need is definitely there. The
corruption in the prison system is horrible, as you have probably heard in the news
concerning correctional officers using their positions for personal gain.

PRAYER REQUESTS:
My immediate family is dealing with some issues and concerns.
Opportunity to get back into the prisons.
That our continued work would be faithful.

Would you partner to provide the support we must raise for the
mission of World Reach?

Go to world-reach.org/donate to give once or set up monthly
recurring gifts under the campaign for “McNeal”.

Make a check payable to World Reach and mail to the
address below with a note indicating your preference for
supporting "McNeal ministry".

This month, I will resume my study with the men. We will contiue to study the first five
books of the Bible.

We hope everyone has a
wonderful Thanksgiving
and Christmas. Blessings,


